
 
May 17, 2022 
 
Mandy Grant, City Secretary: 
 
On Sunday, June 19, Our Lady of the Gulf will be celebrating the National Eucharistic Revival 
which will include a Eucharistic Procession walking around the surrounding streets of our parish.  
The service will begin at 7:30 PM.  The route will be the same one we have used in the past.   
 
We will start  at Our Lady of the Gulf's parking lot taking a right on S. Nueces St., walk two (20 
blocks towards W. Live Oak St., turn right on Live Oak, walk three (3) blocks towards S. Ann 
St., taking a right on S. Ann walking one (1) block to W. Leona St.  We will take a right on 
Leona St. and walk back to Nueces St. and back to Our Lady of the Gulf's parking lot.  
 
We would very much appreciate the Police Department's escort to ensure our community is safe 
during the procession.  Please join us after the procession at Our Lady of the Gulf's St Jude Hall 
for an Ice Cream Social.  
 
Thank you for placing this on the City  Council's agenda for June 13.  
 
Give me a call if there are any questions or concerns.  
 
 
Mary Lupita Reyes 
on of Our Lady of the Gulf 
361-482-9932 
 
cc: Jody Weaver, Interim City Manager 
      Colin Rangnow, Police Dept. 
      Eric Salles, Police Dept. 
      City Council 
 


